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Hello Lake Hills Families!! 
 
I wanted to take this opportunity to address everyone and invite you to 
join us at our special elections meeting on Thursday, May 30th. Join us as a 
voter, a nominee, someone interested in joining a committee, or as an 
interested stakeholder in making Lake Hills an awesome place to learn and 
grow - whether you are a student, parent, family, staff, or community 
member!  
 
I know this much from my 5 years as president of our PTO and my 16 years 
as a parent  - I am always learning and there is always room to grow and 
improve!! There is SO MUCH TO LEARN and how much better we all are when 
we WORK TOGETHER! 
 
My vision is to work together in partnership with our families, staff, and 
community, to strengthen the growth and learning of all our children. As 
each student is supported and challenged, our school is sustainably successful, 
our families are encouraged, our community is strengthened, and we are all 
uplifted! Together we are stronger!  
 
Our PTO collaborates with the LH Staff to fulfill the mission of Whatever 
it TAkes. Those are action words, not a cliche. Together we are stronger! At 
times, we all need help. We all have gifts to share, and something to give. 
When we come together in community and collaboration, more needs can be 
met, more dreams can be achieved! 
 
These are not just words. I have seen it during my years as a parent and 
staff member at LH and in the district. We all have gifts, strengths, and 
challenges. We meet them and need them all!!  
 
Join in the journey, together with our kids and the LH staff. No one has 
much time, everyone has a lot going on; together, we are stronger. Our kids 
need us ALL more than ever! 
 



This is one place to start. Can’t join us on Thurs, May 30th? I would love to 
hear from you or talk with you another time! Please contact me. And you can 
still run for a position on the Board!  
 
It is my privilege to be the president of the Lake Hills PTO. Our team is 
committed to serving, but we all welcome new members! If you are 
interested in joining the Board, fill out the nomination form!! We only ask you 
fill it out ONLY for yourself! You may certainly encourage others to join and 
share the form with them, but only you can walk the walk!  
 
Thank you for your time and all the ways you support the learning of your 
child, your family, and all the children at Lake Hillls!! 
Sarah Elliott 
elliotts@ghaps.org 
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